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USD 430 board holds first meeting of 2024
(KNZA)--Two new members joined the South Brown County USD 430 Board of
Education when they meet last week.

Board President Jason Selland welcomed new board members Jim Becker and
Jon Boller, who were elected last November.

The Board approved the appointment of Boller to the Interlocal 615 Special
Education Board.

Becker and Board member Shelby Rice were appointed to the board's buildings
and grounds committee for 2024.

Board officers will be elected in July.

The board approved guidelines and an application form for use of the district's
Charger logo. The district logo was created in 2019 by Nathan Issacs and is
currently trademarked.

The Board also accepted the resignation of 4th Grade teacher Josie Santos,

effective at the end of the current school year, and Horton High School office para
Ginger Smith as of January 4th.
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